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Subject: National Designated Authority acknowledgement 
 
Dear Mr. Al Sarhan, 
 

The Green Climate Fund (the Fund) is pleased to acknowledge the Ministry of Petroleum 
and Mineral Resources as the National Designated Authority (NDA) for the Kingdom of Saudi 
Arabia. The designation of an NDA is an important part of preparing Saudi Arabia to gain access 
to the Fund’s resources, and the Fund appreciates your country’s proactive approach as 
demonstrated by its prompt action. The following contact details will soon be made available 
online at the Fund’s website: 
  

Mr. Abdullah N. Al Sarhan 
Ministry of Petroleum and Mineral Resources 
P.O. Box 247, Riyadh 11191, Saudi Arabia 
+966 122819714 
abdullah.sarhan@mopm.gov.sa 
 

The Fund is now ready to provide readiness and preparatory support, including 
assistance to strengthen your country’s NDA arrangements, should you request.  

 
Should you have any questions or desire additional information, my team and I are at 

your full disposal to provide any further clarification, assistance and response to your queries. 
Please direct your communication to: 

 
readiness@gcfund.org 

 
I look forward to establishing an open communication line with you and moving 

forward together in this important process.  
 

 
 
 

 
Yours sincerely, 

 

 
David Craig 

Senior Advisor 
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